
From the Principal’s Desk 
 

Dear Parents and Community Members 

What an amazing start we have already had to our final and extremely busy 
Term 4. We have a wide range of learning experiences and opportunities for 
students.  

This term students are participating in a pilot programme where they are 
learning Chinese online with a tutor from Beijing. This is a wonderful  
experience for the students as it allows them the opportunity to learn about 
another culture and language  without leaving the comforts of our own school.  

Last week we were lucky enough to have a visit from GWS Giants players Jake 
Barrett and Rory Lobb. During their visit, Jake and Rory signed a plethora of 
autographs for the students, had a kick of the footy and got to experience life 
out here at Clare whilst visiting neighbouring properties. Both Jake and Rory 
thoroughly enjoyed their short time here at Clare and have guaranteed that 
they will return.  

By now all families should have received a draft copy of the new Student  
Welfare Policy, this was sent home as part of the consultation phase of it’s 
implementation. As the policy is currently in draft form, any community  
feedback would be greatly appreciated before the policy is finalised.  

Please keep an eye on the calendar, school website and Facebook page for up 
coming events and dates of importance.  

Benjamin Carter 
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Clare Connection  
Challenges and learning - the heart of our community  

Notes home this week  

Clare Student Welfare Policy 
Feedback 

Calendar Dates 

Melbourne Cup Luncheon 1/11 

4/5/6 Borambola Sport and Rec Camp 5/12 - 
8/12 

Christmas Tree 14/12 

Presentation Day  15/12 

  

  

(Left) Students took the  

opportunity to pose with Jake 

Barrett and Rory Lobb from 

GWS Giants during their visit.  



Students of the Week  

      Merit Awards  
Week 2 - Ollie Fitzgerald “Great start to new term” 

Week 2 

Bily Fitzgerald 

Great start to working  
independently 



Please find below the current Term 4 calendar as it stands. Please note that this is subject to change and keep an eye out 

Term 4 - Diary Dates 



If you wish to have any commu-

nity news or announcements included in the 

CLARE PUBLIC SCHOOL NEWSLETTER.  

Please forward all items to: clare-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Subject: Newsletter articles  

Community News  

For the Clare P&C Melbourne Cup Luncheon will be on at 

the Clare Hall on Thursday the 27th October from 9:30am. 

 

Message From The Clare Public School P&C 

 

The P&C Melbourne Cup Luncheon  

Fundraiser is just around the corner. The P&C would 

greatly appreciate any kind donations of a salad or 

sweet for the day,. If you are able to assist in any-

way can you please let Delee know on 03 50206893.  

 








